Date: 29.08.2023

Ref No: Adm/23-24/53

CIRCULAR SESSION 2023-2024 Grades Pre-Nursery to S7

Dear Parent Greetings!

As the Half-Yearly Examinations are approaching, it's essential for students to be diligent about their books, notebooks and stationery. Kindly ensure that you double-check your ward's school bags to avoid any accidental mix-up of study materials with the other students.

We kindly request that the students attentively store their notebooks at home after they have been reviewed.

We solicit your cooperation in all future endeavours.

Regards

Principal